5 STOBSMUIR PARK PLAYGROUND SAFETY FENCING (AN88-2013)

As part of an on-going programme of improvements to Stobsmuir Park it is proposed to erect a fence
encompassing the play area thus preventing young children from running on to either Pitkerro Road
or Stobsmuir Road.

It is proposed to refurbish and re-use various existing panels of fencing reclaimed from other sites. It
is recommended that the proposed improvements are approved and that the Director of Environment

be instructed to undertake these works.

The Director of Corporate Services advises that the capital improvement works of £20,152 can be met
from allowances within the Environment Department’s Capital budget 2013/2014.
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